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Get your Uniform Today 
 

 

 
To assist our members who want to purchase the uniform 
the Assembly will reimburse $250; need to show proof of 
purchase of uniform and sword. There’s no better time to 
get the uniform than right now. Many fallouts are 
happening in our Archdioceses and they need more 
volunteers. Here’s a list of upcoming events: 
 
 April 10, 6pm. Honor Guard for Memorial Mass SK Omar 

Palos who passed away on March 11. Mass at St Mark 
The Evangelist. 

 
 May 18, 10am. Priest Ordination at St Mark The 

Evangelist. 
 
 June 1, 5pm. Corpus Christi Mass and Procession at San 

Fernando Cathedral. 
 
 
 

 

 

Our Assembly 
website has 
been updated. 

Check it out here: 

https://uknight.org/As
sembly.asp?A=3018 

 

The website now 
shows how to pay 
your dues online, also 
a link where you can 
buy the uniform and a 
link where you can 
purchase the sword. 

 

Pay your 2024 dues online with a credit 
card or debit card; here’s the website: 

https://square.link/u/h4MSoRbw 



 

March Happenings  
 

 

 

Next 
Meeting 

April 11, 2024, 7.00pm 

Meal provided by Brave Volunteer 
 



 


